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With the weather getting warmer, 

please remember to send your 

child with water bottles, hats and 

put sun cream on when necessary.  

Also, do not forget to send a coat 

for the unpredictable 

April Showers! 

ATTENDANCE

CALENDAR

All pupils should wear 

school shoes not 

trainers.  Your support 

with this would be 

appreciated.

WARM WEATHER REMINDER

The next Disco will be on Thursday 

14 May at the usual times of 5.30pm 

- 6.30pm for KS1 and 6.45pm - 

8.00pm for KS2.

SHOES

Please continue 

to make sure that 

children arrive at the 

Academy for the start 

time of 8.55am each 

day. Classrooms are 

open from 8.45am. 

29 April 2015

4 May 2015

8 May 2015

w/c 11 May 2015

Open morning 9 - 11am

Bank Holiday (Academy Closed)

Year 1 Assembly (1T/S and 1B) 9am

SATS Week (Year 6)

The production was a huge 

success and well attended.  A 

big thank you for all the hard 

work put in by students, staff 

and all those who helped 

with costumes, staging etc.  

Thank you also for the 

support from parents and 

families during the rehearsals 

and for attending the 

production. Well done to all.

BEAUTY & THE BEAST

ACADEMY DISCO!

15 May 2015

18 May to 29 May 2015

1 June 2015

May/June 2015

End of Term 4

Academy Holiday

Start of Term 5

Year 2 SATS Activities




